Dear Parent/ Guardian,
 
I hope all is well with you. As you may be aware the Department of Education and Skills has provided funding to all primary schools and special schools to provide free schoolbooks, including workbooks and copybooks from this September. This grant will eliminate the cost to parents of providing these resources. At the moment, we are seeking required quotes for these materials. Parents will be required to purchase stationery items which are not covered by the scheme. These lists will be available on our new school website over the coming weeks. All schoolbooks will remain the property of the school so that books can be reused in future years. Schoolbooks will be provided on loan to pupils for the duration of the 2023/24 school year. Parents are requested to remind their children to take care of their books and to keep them in good condition during the year. It is not permitted to write on textbooks.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any queries.
 
Le meas,
Ms. Moloney

